Reply to:

(((r\ ) An Affiliate of
TRE ks Maryland Association
of Counties, Inc.

Stephen J. Sherrard, R.S.
Environmental Health
1025 Memorial Drive
Oakland, MD 21550

June 15, 2004

Mr. Mark Jones

Fralo Plastech Manufacturing
One General Motors Drive
Syracuse, NY 13206

Dear Mr. Jones:

I'am writing in reply to your request of December 9, 2003 asking for review and approval of the use of Fralo
polyethylene septic tanks with riser and lid in the State of Maryland. Fralo models ST-750 (750 gallon tank), ST-
1060 (1060 gallon tank), ST-1250 (1250 gallon tank), and ST-1500 (1500 gallon tank) and the septic tank access
riser system were reviewed. The aforementioned products were reviewed by the Maryland Conference of Local
Environmental Health Directors and Maryland Department of the Environment Groundwater Permits Programs

Product Review Committee.

The committee reviewed the information submitted and found no objection to the use of the submitted tanks and
riser system for new or replacement sewage disposal systems when installed according to Fralo instructions. The
members of the Maryland Conference of Local Environmental Health Directors have been supplied with the
available information on the reviewed polyethylene septic tank as well as the results of the Committee’s review.

Please be advised that the authority for final product approval and use is delegated to the individual counties and
they may have more stringent requirements than state regulations. Favorable review by the Committee does not

eliminate the need for individual county approval.

If you have any further questions regarding this matter please call me at 301-334-7760.

Sincerely,

Stephen J. Sherrgrd, R.S.
President

SIS/flh
cer Jay Prager

Craig Williams
Local Environmental Health Directors




